Laurel Lake Camp


76 Lodge Road * Rossiter, PA 15772  814.938.9300
Dear Camper:

We have received your application for summer camp and are excited that you will be joining us!  We have lots of great things planned for your stay.  This letter is to confirm your stay at camp. Please make sure you have received an e-mail with your confirmation on it. 
If your child(ren) will be riding the bus, please note the following:

· Do not leave your child until fully registered with a Laurel Lake Camp staff member. The secretary will provide envelopes to use for your remaining balance and/or store money.  Please be sure to mark the envelope with your name so you will receive the proper credit.

· Your child will want to pack a small bag with swimsuit and towel to carry on the bus because their first appointment once they arrive at camp will be to have their swim test. 

· Departure will be from Blue Mountain Academy’s CAFETERIA parking lot Sunday morning at 11:30 sharp.  YOU will need to provide a sack lunch for your trip to camp.

· The return trip will leave camp the following Sunday morning at 6:00 am, arriving at Blue Mountain Academy’s CAFETERIA parking lot at 11:00 am. 

· Bus Safety Rules

· Campers are not allowed to load bus without registering with Laurel Lake Camp staff.

· All must remain seated at all times

· No yelling, screaming or horseplay.

· If an emergency occurs, follow the direction of the Laurel Lake Camp staff.

· Once at camp – campers may unload bus at the direction of the Laurel Lake Camp staff. 

For those who have a ride to camp, registration time is from 3:00 to 4:00 Sunday afternoon in the lodge where you will register your camper. Following registration, you will be able to drive to their cabin and unload their belongings. The counselor will then take responsibility for the camper. 

When you arrive to pick up your child you may park in the lodge parking lot and walk to the gymnasium where you can check your child out with a Laurel Lake Camp staff member. You and your child can then drive to their cabin to pick up their belongings. 

You may send mail to your child while they are at camp at the following address:





CAMPER’S NAME





Laurel Lake Camp





76 Lodge Road





Rossiter, PA 15772

In case of accident or illness while your child is here at camp, the camp nurse or director will notify you. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or e-mail me.  We look forward to your visit with us this summer!

God's eager servant,
Denise Moran

Camp Ministries Director

